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Notes

Action

The new play equipment is being installed on 2" Dec and will take 2
weeks. The lazy lawn will be out of action for the whole of this time.
Parents were asked to make sure that their children are well
supervised during this time.

TL to send a letter
to parents
Parents to spread
the news

Parents found the KS1 Maths and Phonics workshop and the EYFS
Maths workshop very useful. They felt more confident about
supporting their children at home. It also explained some of the
language that the children use in their Maths lessons. The practical
ideas given in the EYFS workshop reminded parents to use maths in
the environment.

The slides are on the website. It was suggested that the session could
be videoed for parents who were unable to attend. TL was unsure
how staff would feel about this but would ask. It was also suggested
that it could be placed on a private/closed group ‘you tube’ channel.
The time of the session was

TL to ask staff
about videoing
the sessions for

School photos and their quality was discussed. It was noted that the
siblings from the junior school are always done first to cause less
disruption to the schools but as there were so many this year it did
mean that there was less time for our own individual photos.

We discussed the possibility of not having junior sibling photos but
the consensus among parents present was that they liked the sibling
photos

We discussed a way of organising these before or after school.

TL told the meeting that a new provider had been appointed for the
next photo session and we will assess the quality again then.

TL to canvas
parents about
sibling photos

Parking around the school was discussed again. It was noted that
parents were parking on the pavement making it difficult for buggies
to pass. There were also incidents of cars blocking driveways. It was
noted that it is better when the police patrol the area.

It was also noted that people are still parking in the small carpark at
the Sandringham. TL agreed to remind parents about parking in the
next newsletter

TL to remind
parents about
parking in next

newsletter.

NEXT MEETING — 22" Jan at 9.00am




